Brief submission
To Whom it may Concern - My Jacqueline Franklin Submission of 20/07/2016

While you can or may make empowered changes to a variety of Human Services Portfolios
putting us the Public with Families into forced Privatisation financial danger by putting our
normal Public Human Services into the hands of private companies, who will not only get our
private personal details which may bring a further endangerment of being sold overseas
obtaining all plastic Banking card details and numbers as has happened in China &
Phillipines per BBC/ABC 4 Corners, higher billing will result with C.E.O's and shareholders
with no C.P.I. Index anymore that we can afford it appears. Today Scot announced his one
day Hernia surgery at a cost of $1,100.00.

Housing & Childcare affordability is very bleak for the young, Mums and older, this appears
attributed to Privatisation a brutal UK poverty tool per my UK Mum. There was no better eg
of electricity gouging de-housing some 15,000 to homes when it began with Premier
O'Farrell engaging in Privatising Power thus crippling price rises followed and are still. Poles
& Wires adding approx $125 each 1/4 per household alone before power usage it appears.
Should you engage our other Human Services Portfolios in the same manner it will have a
deep profound gouging poverty spiralling affect on the Australian Public and their Families it
appears.

Please keep all Human Service Portfolios in PUBLIC HANDS NOT PRIVATE should you
really care.

Kind regards

J Franklin
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